
 

Your primary care practice has a new name 
 
New name – same trusted care 
 
We’re reaching out to let you know that your Primary Care practice has a new name:  
 

• Inova General Internal Medicine Group – Fairfax is now Inova Primary Care – Williams 
Dr. 

• Inova General Internal Medicine Group – Ballston is now Inova Primary Care – N. 
Fairfax Dr. 

 
This name change reflects our broader goal – to create a more seamless, connected 
experience across all Inova Primary Care locations. We’re bringing our teams together under 
one identity, aimed at making it even easier for you to recognize and access the exceptional 
care you’ve come to expect from us. 
 
While the name is new, what matters most stays the same. You’ll continue to receive the same 
compassionate, expert care you rely on – at the same location, with the same easy ways to 
schedule and access your health information. 
 
If you’d like to learn more, visit your practice’s website: Inova Primary Care – Williams Dr., 
Inova Primary Care – N. Fairfax Dr.  You can also schedule your next visit through the MyChart 
patient portal or the Inova app. 
 
Thank you for trusting us with your care. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Inova Primary Care  
 

 

https://www.inova.org/locations/inova-primary-care-williams-dr
https://www.inova.org/locations/inova-primary-care-n-fairfax-dr
https://mychart.inova.org/MyChart/patientportal.html
https://mychart.inova.org/MyChart/patientportal.html

